SADDLEWORTH SCHOOL
HISTORY DEPARTMENT

History at Saddleworth School is a very popular and successful subject. We currently have six GCSE classes in both Years 10 and 11. The department seeks to deliver innovative lessons and schemes of work focus on developing enthusiasm and a deep understanding of history and its importance. The History team consists of the Curriculum Leader and three teachers of History.  Most of the departments lessons are taught in the History classrooms and teachers have access to the shared ICT suite. 
Growth Mindset and strong teaching and learning underpin all schemes of work, making History very popular. Year 11 students are currently completing the EDEXCEL History GCSE. Year 10 students are currently studying the EDEXCEL History GCSE. The GCSE is taught in two double lessons and one single lesson per fortnight, with most groups being mixed ability. The double lessons are one hour and fifty minutes and allow students a deeper level of learning. The department have worked collaboratively to plan high quality lessons and teachers are then encouraged to personalise these for their classes and individual teaching style. As a result GCSE results have been improving in recent years.

The KS3 schemes of work are designed to develop students’ thinking skills and engage learners preparing them for the GCSE course. There is a focus on GCSE skills throughout KS3 as we are currently adapting our curriculum, schemes of learning and assessments to include the necessary tools for success. 
The History department seeks to promote growth mindsets in all students; fostering strong self-belief and independent learning techniques. This is a forward thinking and innovative department committed to upholding high standards in teaching and learning. The successful candidate will be joining a hard-working, dedicated and supportive department. It is hoped that the colleague who joins us will share our enthusiasm for the subject and inspire us with new ideas and initiatives. 

For more information please contact B.Oleary@saddleworthschool.org
